From: White, Marlita 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 10:39 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Greer, Pamela; Garcia, Sarah
Subject: Post travel report: National Forum trip to Philadelphia, PA (July 2014)

Hello Steve,
 
The following is my post travel follow up report.  
 
Who:                     Marlita White, Office of Violence Prevention Director
When:                   July 21-23, 2014
Where:                 Philadelphia, Pennsylvania
Why:                     The Department of Justice led initiative called the National Forum on Youth Violence Prevention allowed Chicago, Philadelphia and Louisville to participate in a cross-site exchange and site visit to expand the incorporation of trauma focused and other violence prevention programs within member cities.
Who paid:           The meeting expenses (air and ground travel, hotel accommodations, and reimbursement for meals) were covered by the National Forum in the department of justice.
Gift:                       Not applicable.
 
 
Condition from the Board of Ethics when you travel at no cost to the City of Chicago.
 
i)             Traveler doesn’t accept any honorarium (i.e. anything of value for his/her presentation in the conference)
ii)            Accepts only reasonable travel expenses
iii)           This information is reported to the Board within 10 days of return from the conference.
 
Thank you
​

